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To Whom It May Concern,

As you may or may not know, Missouri recently passed a Motion Media Production tax Credit Program. We 
now join the ranks of Georgia, Illinois, New Mexico, California, and many more with the ability to entice big 
picture films, episodic television and multimedia projects to St. Louis and the surrounding areas. The influx 
of production will have a direct impact on our local economy, not only bringing in additional tax dollars 
through traditional commerce but it also provides a plethora of job opportunities. Keeping fellow St. Louisans 
here, working, is a testament to our community and the pride we all share for our wonderful city!

You are receiving this letter because your property has been sought out by a production company as a 
potential filming location. What does that mean and why your property? Please visit the St. Louis Film Office 
web page, property owner toolbox, for more information at stlouisfilmoffice.com or reach out to the St. Louis 
Film Office Manager, Kelley Hiatt at 314-992-0625.
 
To learn more about the MO Motion Media Tax Credit, please visit mofilm.org.

Thank you for your time and being part of the next chapter in St. Louis filmmaking history!

Sincerely,
The St. Louis Film Office

At the St. Louis Film Office, our mission is to serve as a dedicated and reliable liaison between the 

film industry and the residents of St. Louis. We are committed to promoting St. Louis as a film-friendly 

destination and attracting film productions to our vibrant city. Through our collaborative efforts, we strive 

to facilitate a seamless experience for filmmakers, providing them with the necessary resources, support, 

and local talent to bring their creative visions to life. Our goal is to foster a thriving film industry in St. Louis, 

contributing to economic growth, cultural enrichment, and the overall development of our local community.


